
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Union 
Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri 
for an Order Authorizing the Issue and Sale 
of Additional Long-Term Indebtedness. 

  

) 
) EF-2024-0099 
) 
)

 
AMEREN MISSOURI RESPONSE TO STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
  COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Ameren Missouri" or 

"Company") and, in response to the Missouri Public Service Commission ("Commission"), states 

as follows:  

1. On November 13, 2023, Ameren Missouri filed an application for permission to 

issue and sell additional long-term indebtedness.   

2. On December 8, 2023, the Staff of the Commission ("Staff") filed its 

recommendation, which included nine conditions upon which its recommendation to approve 

was conditioned. 

3. On December 11, 2023, the Commission issued an order requiring all responses to 

the Staff recommendation to be filed by December 15, 2023. 

4. Ameren Missouri files this response to inform the Commission that it does not 

object to the Staff's recommended conditions. 

WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri requests that the Commission issue an Order 

approving Ameren Missouri's application, including the conditions proposed by Staff. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
/s/ Wendy Tatro   ____ 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
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Director & Assistant General Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC-1310 
P.O. Box 66149, MC-1310 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-3484 (Telephone) 
(314) 554-4014 (Facsimile) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that true and correct copies of the foregoing have been e-mailed 

or mailed, via first-class United States Mail, postage pre-paid, to the service list of record this 

December 15th, 2023. 

      
 
 

         /s/ Wendy Tatro      
        Wendy Tatro 

 


